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November 17, 2021
Applicant c/o
Access and Privacy Officer

Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office

Final Response ATIPP Access Request 21-310

Decision

The Department of Highways and Public Works has searched the Transportation branch and the
Corporate Information branch and has identified records responsive to Access Request #21-310. Our
final response on the information is as follows:

Access Granted in Part

The Department of Highways and Public Works has provided access in part to information relating to
the request noted below:

Vehicle collision records in Yukon. We requested this data back in 2016 (prior
request # A-6475). And we'd like request updated data from Oct 16, 2016.

Data fields could include the following: ACCIDENT_CASE_ID
ACCIDENT_TYPE_DESC PRIMARY_ACCIDENT_DESC ACCIDENT_DATE
TOTAL_VEHICLES POLICE_ATTEND_IND ACCIDENT_CITY ACCIDENT_LOCATION
VEHICLE_COLOUR_CODE TRAVEL_DIRECTION ESTIMATE_VEHICLE_DAMAGE
INSURANCE_COMPANY VIN VEHICLE_NUMBER IMPACT_LOCATION. Timeframe:
October 16, 2016 - September 27, 2021

Motor Vehicles conducted a consult with Yukon Bureau of Statistics and received a legal opinion on
release of this information. Yukon is a small jurisdiction; information was redacted as per section 70 of
the ATIPP Act to protect personal privacy.

Final Costs
The final cost for this request is $825.00.

e Please note that the aggregate amount including the paid deposit will total to $1,650.00, which
was communicated in the Estimate of Cost.



Right to Complain

You have the right to make a complaint in respect of this response to the Yukon information and
Privacy Commissioner under Section 66 of the ATIPP Act, no later than 30 business days after you
receive this response. To make a complaint, contact:

Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner
3162 3" Ave.

Whitehorse, YK Y1A 1G3
E-mail: intake@yukonombudsman.ca
Phone: (867) 667-8468; toll free (in Yukon) 1-800-661-0408 (ext. 8468)

Contact Person in Department

If there are any questions, please contact Mia Archambault, Access and Privacy Analyst for the
department of Highways and Public Works at (867) 667-5040 or hpw.atipp@yukon.ca
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